Office of Honourable Maggie Barry onzm

MP for North Shore
Minister for Arts, Culture and Heritage

Minister of Conservation
Minister for Seniors

28 March 2017

Romon Sargeson
fyi-request-5473-2a61811f@requests.fvi.org.nz

Dear Romon
OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST
Thank you for your emailed official information request dated 28 February 2017

You asked for all correspondence in and out of your office on the subject of lead shot
in waterfow! hunting during the period 1 Feb 2016 - 31 Jan 2017.

Please find attached the correspondence you requested. The correspondence is
divided into two parts:
e Attachment 1: Ministerial correspondence - letters received in my office that |
have responded to.
o Attachment 2: Referred correspondence — letters received in my office and
referred to the Department of Conservation to respond. Responses to these
letters were not sent from my office and are not included.

Certain information has been withheld under section 9(2)(a) of the Official Information
Act to protect the privacy of individuals.

You are entitled to seek an investigation and review of my decision by writing to an
Ombudsman as provided by section 28(3) of the Official Information Act.

Yours sincerely

Honourable Maggie Barry ONZM
Minister of Conservation
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